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TO:     

ATTN:   

SUBJECT:  Hydraulic Changes on Bourgault Independent Opener Drills (3330, 3335, 3820, 3720) 

 

INFORMATION  BULLETIN:  
 

A couple recent changes to the hydraulic circuits on Bourgault independent opener drills has resulted in a very 

significant operational change.   

 

On all model year 2022 drills the openers will no longer raise or lower by simply cycling the opener 

depth control circuit on the tractor.  When these machines are NOT connected to a 410 control box or 

X30/X35 controller the ONLY way to raise or lower the openers will be to use the manual override on 

the directional control valve. 

   
 

 Manual Override Screw 



 

 
A running change will take effect shortly to install an updated tag (part number 3903-98-29) to the directional 

control valve – which will provide clear instructions. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

It is important that new owners of these model year 2022 drills are made aware of this important operational 

change. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this TSB please contact your local Bourgault dealer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


